City of Abbeville Council personnel interviews August 7, 2018

The Mayor and Council of the City of Abbeville met for personnel interviews on August 7, 2018 at 5:00 P.M., at the regular meeting place, the Council Meeting Room located at 101 North State Street, with the Honorable Mark Piazza, Mayor, presiding.

Members Present: Council Members, Francis Plaisance, Terry Broussard, Brady

Broussard, Jr., Francis Touchet, Jr., Mayor Pro-Tem and Roslyn

White

Members Absent: None

Also Present: Jude Mire, Fire Chief

Ike Funderburk, City Attorney

Mayor Piazza stated all were present to interview the personnel. Chief Mire had one individual to interview.

Chief Mire presented Mr. Tony Landry for the interview tonight. He is 31 years old and graduated from Abbeville High School in 2007. Two of his brothers already work for the Abbeville Fire Department. He has already passed the Fontana Center and all medical evaluations. If he is appointed tonight, he will begin work tomorrow. He will have to attend rookie school. School begins in September. Mayor Piazza asked if Chief Mire would arrange it so that all three brothers are on different shifts. Chief Mire answered yes because we have three shifts so each one will be on a different shift.

There being no further business to discuss, Mayor Piazza declared this meeting adjourned.

ATTEST: APPROVE:

Kathleen S. Faulk Mark Piazza Secretary-Treasurer Mayor